
 
 

 
 

Addendum #1 
 

                    DATE:    November 13, 2017 
 

TO: All Prospective Responders 
 

REF:         Solicitation: FY17-RFQ-02; Request for Qualifications for Meacham Urban 
Farms 
 
The Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for the development of Meacham Urban Farms for the 
Tampa Housing Authority is hereby amended or clarified as set forth below: 
 
The solicitation has been revised to allow for a pre-submittal site visit scheduled for November 
16, at 12:00 noon at the site located on the North side of Scott Street, between Central Avenue 
and Governor Street. With this in mind, we have also extended the date and time for submission 
of all responses to November 21, 2017 at 2:00 pm. 
 
Please see the follow responses to questions submitted, along with the attached well water 
sample identification; 
 
-Can we walk the property prior to the RFQ submission deadline? 
Response – Yes on Thursday, November 16, 2017 @ 12:00 noon 
 
-Has an extensive soil test been completed? 
Response – Yes, see attached 
 
-Are water and electric utilities available at the site currently and are those utilities installed to be 
paid by the Farm Operation or will they be paid by THA as part of operations? 
Response – All utilities are the responsibility of the Operator 
 
-Is there an active well on the property?  If not, is there opportunity to install a well? 
Response – Currently there is not an active well on the property.  The Operator will need to 
determine whether or not there is an opportunity for a well 
 
-Is it guaranteed 5 years of operation before the schools take back the property? 
Response – There is no guarantee that the Urban Farm will be on this property beyond the 
5 years that depends on the Hillsborough County Schools planning and funding sources, 
however currently this property is not on the School Boards 5 year plan. 

   
              

 
 

   
 
  

 
NICHOLAS W. DICKERSON 
    CONTRACTING OFFICER 

5301 W. Cypress St. Tampa, FL 33607 
813-341-9101 x 3500 
 813-367-0760(fax) 



All other parts of the RFQ remain the unchanged. 
 

Please complete the attached acknowledgement and return a copy inside your sealed 
response.  
 

. 
 

             Sincerely, 
 
                         

 
Nicholas W. Dickerson 
Contracting Officer 

 
  
ACKNOWLEDGED: 
 
For:______________________________________________                                                                           
              (Company Name) 
 
By: ______________________________________________ 
 
Date:______________________________________________                                                            
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